Statement from the Angle East Executive Committee 2021 regarding COVID Precautions:

Dear Fellow Members of Angle East,

We look forward to welcoming you and your significant others to the Annual Meeting of Angle
East 19 September 2021 at the Wentworth By the Sea in New Castle, New Hampshire.

Given the uncertainty of the future status of the COVID 19 virus at the time of the meeting, we
want to assure you that we will follow the local and state guidelines for protection to maintain
a safe environment for all those who attend. We encourage the use of masks and other safe
practices to protect yourself and those around you.

Looking forward to seeing you in September!

Ute Schneider-Moser
President Angle East 2019-2021 on behalf of the Executive Committee



